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   Here we are already into October as of the
writing of this article, and the year just flying by.
A few days ago, we had a town hall meeting with
Shriners Hospital for children and our new
affiliation with Blank children here in Des Moines
and even the SHC board of governor’s people, and
even Imperial Sir. Tim Forbis was in attendance.
This was a great turn out only wish more
members were there to enjoy the meeting.
   The next event coming up is our Sportsman
Extravaganza on November 20th.   I hope all
members sell out of all the tickets that were
printed to make this a sell out and help our 2021
budget. I know Joe White is working very hard
and working all the angles to sell tickets. Please
come out to help support the raffle, with the
bottomless beer cup drawing, the 50/50 drawing
just to name a few of the games that day. Please
sign up to help sell tickets at Bass Pro.
   2022 circus tickets were sent out a couple weeks
ago so please buy you’re tickets and sell more!!
This is another great fundraiser for your temple.
Hopefully the public missed us from covid in 2021
and will come out in droves to see us.
   New Years Eve party logistics are being looked
at and being finalized, and I hope to see everyone
there.
   Remember we can’t move forward as long as
we are looking back, and team work makes the
dream work.



Za-Ga-Zig
Hospital Dad’s

Patient Christmas
Party

Saturday,
December 11, 2021

12-2pm

At the Shrine Temple
LUNCH WITH

SANTA
Starting at 12:00PM

FOR SHRINERS
HOSPITAL

PATIENTS ONLY
2022 SHRINE CIRCUS
MANPOWER HELP NEEDED

VOLUNTEER NOW!!!

Guarantee your spots - sign up now!
Call Eric Willson

515-559-8089

*****2022 CIRCUS*****
All ticket sales and doors will be

maintained by Iowa State Fair Staff

SHRINE WORKERS MUST ENTER
THROUGH THE BACK DOOR!

YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ENTER
THROUGH ANY OTHER DOORS
UNLESS YOU HAVE A TICKET!!

OFFICIAL NOTICE
Za-Ga-Zig Shrine TEMPLE A.A.O.N.M.S.

STATED MEETING AND
ELECTION OF OFFICERS

Tuesday, December 7, 2021
   The Stated Meeting and Election of Officers and Rep-
resentatives to the Imperial Council will be held in the
Shrine Temple in Altoona on Tuesday, December 7, 2021
at 7:00pm. Food will be served starting at 6:00pm. To gain
admission to this meeting, Imperial Law requires that a
member must be in possession of and present his 2021
A.A.O.N.M.S. Membership Card. A current Blue Lodge
Card may also be needed.
325.10 Election Regulations
   (a) The printing, publication, circulation or distribution of reso-
lutions, letters, tickets or other devices, by a Noble, suggesting,
recommending, opposing or containing the names of proposed
candidates for office in the Temple is prohibited.
   (b) For any violation of (a), the Imperial Potentate may sus-
pend any offending Noble, and he may declare the election of the
officers’ void and order a new election.
   (c) At least one week prior to the annual meeting or any elec-
tion, the Temple Recorder shall mail to each member a notice,
thereof, containing this section.
Attest:
Steve Green, P.P. Dean Schoppe
Recorder Potentate



Saturday, November 13, 2021
9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple
1100 Shriners Parkway - Altoona IA

Wood Crafts - Handmade Cards - Mesh Wreaths
Canvas Paintings - Rugs - Scarfs - Hair Bows

***Bake Sale Items***

Come out and Help the Kids!!

Food will be available for purchase
Proceeds benefit the Za-Ga-Zig Ladies Hospital Auxiliary

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Ladies Hospital
Auxiliary Fall Craft Bazaar

Sportsman’s Unit Sponsored
Hunter Safety Course

   The Sportsman’s Unit sponsored a Hunter Safety Course on
Saturday Sept. 18, 2021 at the Shrine Center.  It was attended
by 43 people.  The class was conducted by Past Potentate John
Miller, Scott Wilson and DNR Officer Allen Crouse.  They did
an excellent job teaching the course.  Everyone passed the final
test on their first try!
   Paul Freeman donated a hunting trip to Bensink Farms to
one lucky person in the class.  The trip included 3 rooster
pheasant, a few Chukars, a guide and bird dogs.  Each
participant was given a raffle ticket for this prize. The young
man that won the trip was “super excited” to win.  He thanked
Paul several times.  A huge Thank You to Paul for donating
this.
   The Sportsman’s Unit donated several prizes that were given
out as the participants answered questions that were asked
during the final test review.  Everyone in the class won
something.
   The Sportsman’s also provided snacks and a free lunch to
everyone.  

SHRINE OFFICE
HOURS

9:00am to 3:00pm
Monday-Friday

In Memorium
Black Camel

(with dates of initiation)

                       

BLACK CAMELS 

Collin Buckingham 12/31/1991
Lynn Clary 05/09/1979
Ronald C. Hicks 06/07/2003
Lyle E. Minnick 10/12/1982
James Natzke 06/07/2003
Richard Roush 12/31/1996



Sunday, November 7, 2021
Doors open at 12:30 p.m.

Luncheon served at 1:00 p.m.
Memorial Service will follow the

Luncheon

Please RSVP to the Shrine Office
(515) 967-3000

by Wednesday, November 3, 2021

You are invited to
Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple’s

Annual Widows Luncheon and
Memorial Service

   Nobles, Your help is needed
more than ever. With all of the
heartaches and cancelations
that this year has brought us,
now is not the time to give up
on your Circus. We are
planning that everything is on
track for the 2022 Circus. With
that said here are a few things
that we must do.
   FIRST all Noble tickets
have been mailed. Your job,
sell them give them away,
BUT PLEASE PAY for them.
It’s only $68. For some of you

Circus 2022
that’s one visit to your local
watering hole.
   SECOND Ad Sales. With
these companies who have had
low sales due to Covid remind
them that our ads are very
reasonably priced and it’s just
the outlet that they need for
boosted sales. THE
DEADLINE FOR ADS TO
BE TURNED IN TO THE
OFFICE IS NOVEMBER 15
- NO EXCEPTIONS!!!
   THIRD Please sign up for at
least one shift or more if you
can at the Circus. Contact Eric
Willson.  We are all in this
together, if this Circus fails it
is on us, if it’s a success pat
yourself on the back and hold
your head high.
   Za Ga Zig will honor the
2021 Circus Tickets - but
PLEASE buy your 2022 tickets
- it’s ony $68.

SHRINE OFFICE HOURS

9:00am to 3:00pm
Monday-Friday

LOST IN THE DESERT . . . . . . . . .
The U.S. Postal Service has returned mail marked as
“undeliverable as addressed” for the following Nobles.

Please contact Steve Green, P.P., Recorder at the Shrine
Office at 967-3000 if you know anything about these Nobles.

NOTE: Bulk Mail is not forwarded to winter addresses.

Larry O. Boyd
609 S Merrill Ave., Maryville MO 64468

Darin J. Deer
8141 Outer Dr., Dexter IA 50070

John Economos
1701 Campus Dr, Unit 1430, Clive, IA 50325

Thomas R. Engler
712 Kenyon Rd., Apt 200, Fort Dodge, IA 50501

Paul Hatcher
518 Scorpio St., Mission TX 78572

Charles A. Heathershaw
3314 E 24th St., Des Moines IA 50317

Steven F. Jacobsen
616 Hilltop Drive, Sac Cty, IA 50583

Steven E. Louk
2030 Copperwynd Ct., Des Moines IA 50327

Taylor A. McVay
468 E Rhodium Dr., Sun Tan Valley AZ 85143

Delmar Phillips
615 West St., Lake View IA 51450

ZA-GA-ZIG SHRINE TEMPLE THIRD
QUARTER 2021

SHRINERS HEALTHCARE FOR
CHILDREN

HOSPITAL TRANSPORTATION
FUND

MEMORIALS
IN MEMORY OF RICHARD “JESSE” ROUSH

Mrs. Virginia Campbell

IN MEMORY OF COLLIN T. BUCKINGHAM
Andrea Bohnenkamp

Mr. & Mrs. David Merchman
Jacquelynn J. Smith

Thank You
to all Donors



   At the last stated meeting it
was discussed about getting
members involved. Well I am
here asking that you step up
and join one of the committees.
We are looking for Nobles to
help with the emailing of the
newsletter and onion sales.  If
you are interested in one of
these areas please get with me
or anyone of the Divan
members.    If you have any
ideas for other committees
please share them with me
and I will discuss it with the
other Divan members and
move on it from there. You can
reach me by email at
Ewillson78@gmail.com or
phone 515-559-8089.  I look
forward to hearing from you.
   Now another thing that has
been on my mind is the
amount of nobles that we get
to our meetings.  I remember
back when we would fill the
large room and even have to

Message from
High Priest and Prophet

Eric Willson
set up extra tables and chairs.
I know the members are not
getting any younger and that
is what we have to look at.  I
was looking over the people
that have shown interest in
joining Blue Lodge and also
the Shrine on WEBFEZ.  At
one point we had forty
potential new members
wanting information about
Blue Lodge.  With everyone’s
help we could put on an
information night and invite
all these people to come and
learn about the Shrine, the
Hospital, Blue Lodge, York
Rite and Scottish Rite.  All we
have to do is take the step and
get people out to speak about
these groups.  It is a plan of
mine to set a date with the
Samsar to get this done.  Be
looking for something to come
out about this after we all can
meet and discuss a date.
   Thank you everyone for what
you do and remember we don’t
do this for us we do It for the
KIDS.  With that being said I
urge you all to join the
Hospital Dads and become a
sponsor of a Shrine child.  You
will see how much it makes
your heart happy and the
smile you put on that child’s
face.
   Again I can’t thank you
enough for everything you do.
Keep up the good work and
remember to look back on the
past of the Shrine to help build
the Future of it.  Without you
we would not exist and without
new members we won’t.  Do it
for the Kids not yourself.

Ladies, if you would like to work at the
Sno Cone Stations at the

2019 Shrine Circus – please call
JOHN MAY @ 515-202-3582

2022 Shrine Circus

Potentate Dean Schoppe
invites you to the

Annual Ladies & Awards Night
at the

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple
Friday, November 19, 2021

Social Hour at 6:00PM – Dinner at 7:00PM
Awards Presentations to follow Dinner

RSVP by November 15, 2021
to the Shrine Office at (515) 967-3000

R. Bradley Skinner - Geri Skinner Huser
Ed Skinner PC and

Skinner Law Office PC
Mitchellville, IA • 515-967-4264 • Altoona, IA

P.O. Box 367 - Altoona, IA 50009

Fez-B Club
Food for thought for all Nobles—
   Over the past months, we have lost a number of Brother Nobles
from our midst.  The loss may leave many of us feeling as if
there is a hole in our heart that will never be filled.  We should
all be grateful to have known and interacted with these Nobles.
Our grateful minds should hold many sweet memories of beauty,
plenty and kindness.  The longer we stay centered on these happy
thoughts; the easier it will be to stay focused on the good now.
   The October 20th Ladies Nite Dinner was hosted by Noble Scott
Hull and his Lady Michelle.  It consisted of hand breaded
tenderloins with all the extras.  If you missed this…shame on
you!!!
   The November Ladies Nite Dinner will be roast pork loin with
all the trimmings hosted by Jesse and Ian House and Marshal
Wiese.  Looking forward to this effort by some of our younger
members.  Should be really good!
   The December Ladies Nite menu has yet to be determined,
but I am sure that it will not disappoint.
   Tickets for the Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Outdoor Extravaganza have
been printed and are available for Nobles to sell.  The drawing
is to be held on Saturday, November 20 at the Shrine Center
and the cost is still $20 per ticket.  Since we are getting an early
start on this fundraiser, we should do very well this year.
There are a lot of great activities coming up.  Please take a
close look at your Feetprints magazine and pick out at least one
function that you will attend each month.  You will be glad you
did!!
   Please remember that the regular Fez-B Club meetings are
always held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 8:00pm following
the Mirza Lodge meeting.



Billy Joe Handsaker 1986
Larry R. Lewellin 1994
James E. Greenhorn, Jr. 1996
Jerry A. Sellers 1999
Jack B. Gethmann 2001
John P. Miller, Jr. 2002
Thomas D. Wood 2003
Robert L. Williams 2004
Jack R. Lane 2005
Norman D. Vander Zyl 2006
Thomas W. Robbins 2007
Daniel C. Willson 2009
Garry R. Wahman 2010
James R. Osterquist 2011
Michael D. Des Planque 2012
Steve J. Fedler 2013
James E. Hunt 2014
Steven R. Green 2015
Stephen J. Hall 2016
Richard B. Corbin 2017
E. Jay Coon 2018
Douglas C. Miller 2019
Craig Matzke 2020

ZA-GA-ZIG
LIVING PAST POTENTATES

AWARDS NIGHT DONATIONS
Attention Units & Clubs

   Donations are needed for the Hospital Transportation Fund,
the Property Development and Mosque
Preservation Fund.
   A Special Request for Funds is also being asked of Units and
Clubs:  The Za-Ga-Zig Front Office needs new Blinds for the
Windows.  We have quotes now for the Blinds and installation.
We have three Different quotes running from $700 to $1023.

Thanksgiving Dinner
Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple

   Do you want an Old Fash-
ioned Thanksgiving Dinner?
Family out of town and don’t
want to spend the day alone?
Come to Za-Ga-Zig Shrine
Temple for a Traditional
Thanksgiving Dinner. All we

ask is you bring your favorite
side dish. Meat, mashed pota-
toes and gravy, and stuffing
will be provided. Thanksgiving
Day, 12:00 - ????. Watch the
game, play cards, come have a
great time and an awesome
meal. Please contact us at 515-
967-3501 or email
randyweldon@msn.com, RSVP
by November 20. Please state
what you plan to bring for your
side dish and how many plan
to attend.

ZA-GA-ZIG SHRINE
AWARDS & LADIES

NIGHT
Friday, November 19, 2021

Cocktails  -  6:00 pm
Dinner  -  7:00 pm

Awards presentation follows dinner

Dinner Prices:  Ladies FREE
Nobles:$15.00

Must RSVP to Carolyn at the
Shrine office:  (515) 967-3000 by

Monday, November 15th

My FEZ
Steve Green, P.P., Recorder

   Have you ever thought about what you should do with your
Fez if you don’t need it or want it any longer???
   Nobles, I am sure you would not disgrace your white leather
apron. So I ask you this. WHY do we find Fezs on Craigslist, at
swap meets, garage sales, or Brass Armadillo.
   Gentlemen, your Fez is special to you and us.  When you’re
time comes, think of these options. It can be buried or cremated
with your remains, like your Masonic apron. It can be left with
your loved ones, if they are wanting to keep it as a personal
item of yours. And if any of the above mentioned is not part of
your desire, then PLEASE, instruct your family to return it to
the Shrine for proper disposal.
   Also, while discussing this subject, if in your artifacts in your
home. If you have any Fez with an appointed Office of the Shrine,
please return those. You were allowed to wear it as long as you
were appointed to that honor.

CCCCCIIIIIRRRRRCCCCCUUUUUS S S S S  T T T T TIIIIIMMMMME E E E E - 2- 2- 2- 2- 2000002222222222
Royal

Hanneford
Circus

Jan 28, 29
and 30, 2022



*   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *
NOTICE – NOTICE – NOTICE – NOTICE

2022 SHRINE CIRCUS ADVERTISING
DEADLINE DATE CHANGE

THE DATE FOR ALL CIRCUS PROGRAM
ADVERTISING MUST BE TURNED INTO

THE THE THE THE THE TEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOWWWWW
MONDMONDMONDMONDMONDAAAAAYYYYY,,,,, NO NO NO NO NOVEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15, 2021 2021 2021 2021 2021

NO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONS

ISETTA  UNIT
HAS A CAR FOR SALE

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED AND
WOULD LIKE TO JOIN THE UNIT

PLEASE CALL –
KELLY HOFFMAN  641-203-1747

   Nobles, we are almost thru
2021 and as of this writing we
still have members who have
not yet paid their 2021 dues.
My question is why? You have
received a notice from
Imperial. Dues are always due
on January 1st each year. We
are one of the best
Philanthropies in the world to
belong to.  We are well
respected, we do well for the
kids, communities and
ourselves. But your Shrine
can’t pay our responsibilities
without your dues. And
something else you might not
know. We are now paying for
everyone at Za Ga Zig to

Imperial.  And if we do not get
your dues your Shrine still has
to pay your assessment.
   Also remember to pay your
Blue Lodge IF your Blue Lodge
dues are not paid and they
report it to my office; then I
will be forced to drop you from
the Shrine. That is a Grand
Lodge bylaw and nothing I can
do about it.
   If for some reason you are
having financial problems in
paying please contact me, so
we can work something out.
We have avenues to assist; we
should never lose anyone to
non-payment.

Steve Green PP, Recorder

2022 DUES ARE DUE
JANUARY 1

Potentate Dean Schoppe
invites you to the

Memorial Service and Luncheon
at the

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple
Sunday, November 7, 2021

Doors open @ 12:30pm, Luncheon @ 1:00pm
Memorial Service will follow the Luncheon

RSVP by November 3, 2021
to the Shrine Office at (515) 967-3000



2025 Destination 515 Central States
Shrine Association

   We are starting preparations for the 2025 Destination 515
Central States Shrine Association Ceremonial Session August
28-30, 2025.  One of the highlights of every session is the
Marketplace.  The Marketplace will be located at the host hotel
and the hub of activity for the session.  We can expect 1500-
3000 Shriners, family and friends to attend this event.  We are
in the beginning stages of building the 2025 MarketPlace, as
such we want to offer Za Ga Zig members and supporters prime
locations and prices to participate in the MarketPlace. This is a
no obligation chance to get on the list for communication for the
event and be the first to be invited to participate.  
   We will also have a limited opportunity for vendors and
sponsors for the 2025 CSSA Business Session in March 2025
also.
   In addition to marketing your products and services, you are
supporting the Fraternity!  Past MarketPlace events include
everything from crafts to professional services.  This is the place
to put your business in front of loyal and dedicated Shrine
customers.
If you would like more information please contact,
Craig Matzke, P.P., Director General CSSA 2025
Destination 515 In 2025
515-313-7726
camatzke@gmail.com

Outdoor Extravaganza Ticket Sales
Joe White, Chairman

   I am calling on you to once again help me spread the word
about our ticket sales opportunities and hopefully get some
volunteers.  These are easy 2 hour shifts, where your only goal
is to sell raffle tickets to everyone you see.  The good people at
Bass Pro, Generational Guns, and CrossRoads have all opened
their doors to us and want us to sell tickets to their customers. 
We have the chance to get in front of hundreds of people that
we normally would not get to see or interact.
   We only have a few weekends left and we are still $15,000
away from paying for all this stuff.  A few good weekend’s of
ticket sales could really change that number.
   These events are not just for the guys.  We love having the
ladies help out.  Dana and Brooke have been killing it!!  

Upcoming Events
October 30 - Downtown Ames Fareway Store
Baker’s have the lead but would appreciate assistance

October 30 - Trunk or Treat event
We will be handing out candy but also trying to get parents to
buy raffle tickets

Nov 6-7 - Bass Pro Shops
All Shifts available, we need lots of help!
10-12pm  *  12-2pm   *  2-4pm

Nov 6 - CrossRoads Shooting Sports
All Shifts available, we need lots of help!
10-12pm  *  12-2pm  *  2-4pm

Nov 6 - Boone Fareway
Baker’s have the lead but would appreciate assistance

Nov 13 - Generational Guns
I have this one covered but if anyone wants to hang out with
me, you are welcome.
   Please continue to spread the good word of this event as we
try to attract more and more people.

* NOVEMBER *
Nov 2 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Nov 2 Cold Sands
Nov 7 Memorial Service/Widow

Luncheon
Nov 8 Veterans Day - OFFICE CLOSED
Nov 13 Auxiliary Fall Craft Show
Nov 19 Awards & Ladies Night
Nov 20 Sportsman Extravaganza-gun raffle
Nov 25 Thanksgiving Dinner at Shrine
Nov 25-26 Thanksgiving - OFFICE CLOSED

* DECEMBER *
Dec 4 Divan Appreciation Dinner
Dec 7 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Dec 7 ELECTION OF OFFICERS
Dec 11 Hospital Dad’s Christmas Party
Dec 23-24 Christmas - OFFICE CLOSED

*  JANUARY 2022 *
Jan 3 New Year’s - OFFICE CLOSED
Jan 7 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Jan 7 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
Jan 22-23 Shrine Bowl Cheeleader Tryouts
Jan 29-30 Shrine Circus

UPCOMING EVENTS
at a Glance

2022 ZA-GA-ZIG
CALENDAR

The 2022 Za-Ga-Zig Calendar
is now available for
Units and Clubs to

schedule your 2022 events.
*  *  *

Call the Shrine office and
talk to Carolyn to

schedule or contact
Randy Weldon, Chief Rabban.





Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple 2021 New Year’s Eve Party
$35.00 per person / $70.00 per couple

Limited to 300 Guests - Open to the Public – Casual Dress
“COMPASS ROSE BAND”

1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA  515-967-3000
December 31, 2021 - Doors Open 8pm-Dancing 8:30-12:30pm

Admission Includes: Free KEG Beer – Pop – Well Drinks & Coffee
Party Favors, Horns, Hats, etc., Full Breakfast Buffet after Midnight

Hotel Rooms: LaQuinta Inn & Suites, 1785 11th St, NW, Altoona, Iowa
This hotel is holding a block of rooms until December 10 on a first come first serve
basis. Call the hotel @ 515-706-1507 directly to make your reservations, be sure to

ask for the NY’s Eve Shriners Rate of $59.00 when you call. HOTEL IS SMOKE FREE

NOTICE
No beverages of any type may be brought into Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple

ADVANCE TICKET PURCHASE ONLY – NO TICKETS SOLD AT THE DOOR

NEW YEAR’S EVE RESERVATION FORM

Name __________________________ Shrine Member#________

Address ____________________________________________

City _____________________________ Zip ____________

Number of persons ____ Amount Enclosed $__________

Bill MasterCard / VISA #___________________________

Exp ____/____ 3 Digit Code _____ Amount Charged $_______
Make Checks Payable to Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple

Send Form & Payment to 1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA 50009-2117Send Form & Payment to 1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA 50009-2117Send Form & Payment to 1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA 50009-2117Send Form & Payment to 1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA 50009-2117Send Form & Payment to 1100 Shriners Pkwy, Altoona, IA 50009-2117

Happy New Year



November 2021

FRATERNAL
JEWELS

AND
ACCESSORIES

MEMORIALS/DONATIONS
Memorials and Donations that are

made to the former Shriners Hospital
in the Twin Cities, Minneapolis, MN

should now be made out to:
Shriners Health Care for

Children

If you want to send your Memorial or
Donations directly to them the address

is:
Shriners Health Care for Children

215 Radio Drive, Suite 100
Woodbury MN 55125



Za-Ga-Zig Email Addresses

Carolyn Shannon, Office Manager – cshannon@zgzia.org

Steve Green, P.P., Recorder - sgreen@zgzia.org

Cindy Willson, Front Office - cwillson@zgzia.org

Kim Hartshorn, Feetprints Editor - zgzfeetprints@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Web Site - zagazigshrine.org

Za-Ga-Zig Email News - zgznews@zgzia.org

Za-Ga-Zig Business and Professional Directory

Please Support Our
Advertisers  •  Thanks!

NOBLES

This classified section is reserved for
Businessmen who are members of the
Mystic Shrine. It is a very excellent place
to list their goods and services. Many of
the Nobility refer to it faithfully when con-
sidering the purchase of products. Why
not list your firm along with the other
businesses shown?

PLEASE NOTE

The following charges are made for the
Business and Professional Directory.

1.  $55.00 per year for 2-line listing

2.  More than 2 lines - $25.00 for each
                additional line per year

To place an Ad
Contact the Shrine Center Office

(515)967-3000

REGULAR BOXED ADVERTISING
IN THE FEETPRINTS

1 ¼ “ high x 3 ½” wide -$20.00 per mo.
2 ¼ “ high x 4 ½ “ wide-$40.00 per mo.
3 ¼ “ high x 5 ½ “ wide-$60.00 per mo.
One-Half Page          -$140.00 per mo.

SIDING, ROOFING & REPLACEMENT
WINDOWS

Aluminum Distributors Inc.  •  706 E 2nd Street, DM  •  50309
    Nicholas Van Patten …...515/283-2383 or 1-800-383-2318

TELEPHONE EQUIPMENT & SERVICE

Rankin Communications Systems  •  5444 NW 96th St
    Johnston, IA  •  50131-2230
    Bob Rankin ……............................................515/986-5654
    bobrankin@rankincom.com

TWO-WAY RADIOS

Electronic Engineering Co.  •  1100 Keo Way, DM  •  50309
    Mark Clark, Wesley Clark…...........................515/283-1100

AUTO BODY SERVICE

Howard R. Martin Auto Body Service  •  3700 SW 61st St. DM
       Howard E (Buss) Martin.............................515/243-2451
         Fred Vasey, Brad Vasey

FINANCIAL SERVICES

TruBank  •  ww.trubank.bank  •  Keith Welling
   1401 North Jefferson, Indianola, IA 50125…..515/961-5880

IMPRINTED SPORTSWEAR

T-Shirts, Sweatshirts, Jackets, Hats–Fast Service/Competitive
    Jim Natzke ……………..................................515/210-3388

PHOTOGRAPHY

Christian Photo * 6721 Douglas Ave. * Des Moines * 50322
     Home Movies to DVD
    Dick Christian ………….................................515/270-8030



January 2022

December 2021

ZaGaZig Circus ZaGaZig Circus

ZaGaZig Circus


